United States Department of State
Washington, D.C. 20520

Ms. Christiana Figueres

Executive Secretary

United Nations Framework Convention on Climate Change
P.O. Box 260124

D-53153 Bonn

May 7, 2014

Dear Ms. Figueres:

The United States is pleased to submit information on opportunities for actions with high
mitigation potential, as referred to in 1/CP.19, in response to the invitation from the ADP.

Sincerely, -
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Trigg Talley

Deputy Special Envoy
Office of the Special Envoy for Climate Change



